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Members, Board of Trustees: 

DELETION OF DEGREE: 
COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING 

Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the closure of the Master of 
Engineering degree program within the College of Engineering effective in the Fall 2023 
semester. 

Background: The Master of Engineering degree program has been inactive since 2005 
and was under-enrolled in the years prior. A formal request was never made official, and 
the closure of the program will not impact past, present or future students. 

This proposal has the approval of the program faculty, the College of Engineering and 
the University Senate. The Provost of the university supports this recommendation. 

Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other


